
 
 
 

Friday 13th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Multiplication Tables Homework 
What is the expectation?  
The national expectation is that all Year 4s can fluently recall their multiplication tables up to 12X12.  
What should my child be doing?  
To support your child in learning their multiplication tables we set them regular homework. This consists of a minimum 
of 10 minutes a day on Time Table Rockstars (TTRS) which will help them improve their speed and accuracy.  
How can I help?  
Please ensure that your child completes this homework every week.  
How else can I support my child?  
There are lots of other fun ways to learn multiplication tables, including: TTRS, Maths Frame and Hit the Button or 
simply just learning to recall them with someone else asking the questions.  
Thank you for working with your child to improve their automaticity and fluency when recalling their times tables.  
 
Multiplication Tables Check Reminder 
Between Monday 6th June and Friday 24th June, your children will take part in the Multiplication Tables Check 
(MTC).  
What is the MTC?  
This is a statutory assessment for all Year 4 children in England set by the Government. It is an on-screen assessment 
designed to determine whether children are able to fluently recall their multiplication tables, up to 12, through a set 
of timed questions. The MTC consists of 25 questions and the children are given 6 seconds to answer each 
question.    
 
More detailed information about the MTC can be found here  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The LJ Team 
Hordle CE (VA) Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf

